
 

 

                           

Thank you  
 
 
 
Dear  
 
 
Thank you for your contribution to Valencia High School Choir 2019-2020 school 
year.  With over 180 students in the choral program and very little funding we rely 
on community support such as yours. 
 
The VHS Choirs have six concerts during the school year where your 
advertisement will be included and seen by hundreds of people in our community. 
 
Our program has received multiple prestigious awards and is recognized 
throughout California and the nation.  Valencia High School Choir has a 
phenomenal program that keeps getting better each year.  Please consider 
supporting the VHS Choirs in the future. 
 
Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 


